
 
 

International Code of Conduct for Private Security Service Providers’ Association 
Avenue de la Paix, 7 bis 

1202 Geneva - Switzerland 
www.icoca.ch 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Geneva, 21 September 2023 

 
 
 

Confirmation of NEC Security Services Limited ICoCA Application  
for Affiliate in good standing 

 
 
 

The Secretariat is pleased to hereby confirm that NEC Security Services Limited has applied for 
Affiliate in good standing with the ICoCA. The ICoCA is currently reviewing the application. 
 
Should you require additional information, the Secretariat will be pleased to provide such 
additional confirmation as may be requested by clients or others doing business with NEC Security 
Services Limited. 
 
 
For the Secretariat, 
 

 
 
Jamie WILLIAMSON 
Executive Director 
International Code of Conduct Association 


